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Peggy Matts <peggymatts887@gmail.com> Mon, Dec 2, 2024 at 8:35 PM
To: selectboard@natickma.org

Dear select board, 

I was born and raised in Natick and have been a taxpayer all my life. Do not subject our small town to violent criminals.
We do not have the infrastructure or the finances to do it. Everyone from Framingham who is there illegally will move here
and our schools can't handle it. Why do you want to ruin Natick? If you insist on it, I will personally work very hard against
your re-election. You do not deserve to represent the people if you do not follow their opinions.

Peggy Matts
16 Circle Street
Natick


